
Dear Council,

I live in Little Manly. I am writing to object to DA2020/1027.

This DA represents a proposal to overdevelop what should be a simple beach kiosk. The 
community does not need or want an expensive restaurant. This DA extends the footprint of 
the kiosk inappropriately. I am also upset at plans to restrict/lock off what is currently a pathway 
from one side of the walkway to the other. 

I am further concerned that his development would lead to a request to serve alcohol, and this 
family/community beach should DEFINITELY NOT be a place where alcohol is served. During 
the day it would be inappropriate for the families who use the beach and Manly has more than 
enough drinking venues at night; we do not want to expand our drinking problem into 
residential neighbourhoods.

Please do not approve this DA.

Thank you.

Judi LeVine
39 Osborne Road
Manly
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